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SUNNICA ENERGY FARM DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER 
 

REPRESENTATION ON BEHALF OF NATIONAL GRID ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION PLC  
 
 
 
1. This representation is made on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc (“NGET”) 

in response to the Examining Authority’s request for information dated 4 May 2022.  

2. As set out in NGET’s Relevant Representation, the Option 1 connection to the NGET Burwell 
Substation included in the current DCO application is not technically feasible and therefore 
NGET fully supports the removal of this Option from the Application along with associated 
modifications.  

3. NGET and the Promoter are currently discussing the ‘Option 3’ connection as described in 
the Promoter’s letter dated 28 April 2022 for inclusion in the revised DCO application. The 
new ‘Option 3’ substation, as would be the case with the other options, would be retained 
by the Promoter and would not form part of NGET’s assets or undertaking. NGET would 
continue to provide the connection to the NGET Burwell Substation. NGET are supportive of 
the ‘Option 3’ connection.  

4. On this basis, NGET supports the delay in the Preliminary Meeting as requested by the 
Promoter.  

5. NGET is committed to working with the Promoter in relation to the above and is happy to 
provide any further information required by the Examining Authority.  
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